


City of Pittsburgh
Sewer Facilities Planning Module Questionnaire

PROJECT NAME: Gladstone Residences 

1) What was the previous permitted use for this property?  
The previous permitted use was a  school building, which has been shuttered since 2001.  

2) What is the proposed use for the property? 
Multi Residential. 

3) How is green stormwater mitigation being integrated into the proposed project? 
The proposed stormwater management system includes reducing impervious cover by more than 20%.  We are creating a raingarden in an area that was once paved. This raingarden will not function as an infiltration basin, but will serve as a point of evapotranspiration and extended detention.  We are increasing the tree canopy on the site, and adding shrubs around the building, where it was previously paved. This development is located in a Landslide-Prone Overlay District. Rock is very prevalent under the site and all infiltration testing revealed a zero-infiltration rate. In the Landslide prone overlay district, it is not prudent to promote infiltration as this was not something the existing site was capable of; and we are trying to replicate the pre-developed hydrology of the site. The proposed stormwater system includes new inlets, a tap into an existing 8” tap with a new 8” line, and a new storm connection with new 15” HDPE piping to an existing 18” PWSA sewer in Hazelwood Avenue.  The disturbance of the site is ~41,000 SF, and is subject to a stormwater plan concurrent with site plan review. 

4) Will the development result in a net positive or net negative change in stormwater flow? 
After the implementation of the proposed stormwater management systems, the development will result in a net reduction in stormwater flow. 




